
Subject: thank you
From: Blair Besten
Date: 01/19/2017 07:09 PM
To: Mayra Alvarez

Mayra,

Thank you so much for being so accommodating. We will take the time slot on Tuesday (1/24) for Ruben at 10:15am and the
following Friday (1/27) with Michael and Estela at 10:05am.

Let us know if there are any changes. My cell is 213.700.9829 or Diana can get ahold of me day of if he is running behind.

Kind regards,

Blair Besten
Executive Director

209-211 W 5th Street
Los Angeles, California 90013
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